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AGENDA: 3/7/00

March 3, 2000

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: PROPOSED THIRD HIGH SCHOOL IN SOUTH COUNTY

Dear Members of the Board:

I would like to take an opportunity to provide members of the
Board with a brief status report on the third high school in
South County.

As you may know, I have been meeting with a group of
representatives on the matter of the high school, including
Speaker Pro Tern Fred Keeley, County staff, the City of
Watsonville,
interests.

the California Coastal Commission, and environmental
The purpose of these meetings has been to address the

subject of potential growth inducement in the immediate area of
the potential site,
the proposed site.

as a result of locating the high school at
The goal of the meetings is to reach an

agreement to allow the high school to be located at the proposed
site while addressing the many issues raised by the community,
including environmental concerns.

Our next meeting to discuss this matter will be held on Sunday,
March 5, 2000. While I will be attending this meeting as the
representative for the Fourth District, I will keep the members
of this Board abreast of the developments as they occur.

Sincerely yo
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